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10th January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Happy New Year and welcome back! I hope you and your families had a restful and enjoyable break. I am delighted to 
welcome the children back to school and we are all excited for the term ahead. It promises to be filled with lots of learning, 
fun activities, and new experiences for your children.  
 
At the start of a new year, I feel it is a good idea to remind everyone of a few things.  
 
Attendance 
It is so important for your children to be in school every day to make the most of their learning. If your child is unwell or 
unable to attend for any reason, please let the office know as soon as possible. Medical appointments are authorized but 
should always be taken out of school time if possible. I would also reiterate that attendance guidelines are set by the 
government, and we will always follow our attendance policy for any absence.  
 
Food 
Please ensure you provide healthy snacks and packed lunches for your child. We remain a no nut school because of 
allergies, so please make sure no nut products are sent in. Thank you for helping us keep everyone safe! 
 
Uniform 
On PE days, children should come to school wearing the appropriate PE kit. On non-PE days, they should wear their full 
school uniform. Please ensure that all items of clothing are clearly labelled with your child's name. This includes coats, hats 
and gloves. 
 
Here are the PE days for each year group:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Details 
It is essential that we have up-to-date contact details for your child. If your phone number, address, or emergency contact 
information has changed, please notify us so we can update our systems. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. Should you ever wish to speak with me, please do not hesitate to contact the office. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 
 
 

Philip Salisbury 
Headteacher 

Reception Fridays 

Year 1  Mondays and Fridays 

Year 2 Wednesdays and Thursdays 

Year 3 Mondays and Wednesdays 

Year 4 Tuesdays and Wednesdays 

Year 5 Tuesdays and Fridays 

Year 6 Tuesdays and Thursdays 


